Request for Withdrawal


	SCR

Number
	776
	SCR Title
	Retail Data Transport Upgrade to NAESB EDM v2.2

	
	

	Date
	06/04/2014

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

(The submitter must represent the same party as the sponsor of the original PRR)

	Name
	Isabelle Durham on behalf of TDTWG

	E-mail Address
	Isabelle.durham@centerpointenergy.com

	Company
	CenterPoint Energy

	Phone Number
	713-207-3209


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


New Market Processes affecting Retail market participants needs to be evaluated. This updated information will be incorporated into future Systems Change Request (SCR) for Retail Data Transport Upgrade. For this purpose, TDTWG requests that SCR 776 be withdrawn.
Upon completion of analysis regarding these new market processes, TDTWG will be filing a new Systems Change Request (SCR) in future for Retail Data Transport Upgrade.
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